TRB ACS Workshop


Census Data, Beyond 2000

Sunday Morning: 8:30 AM to 12:00 PM

January 13, 2002

Hilton Hotel—Lincoln West

The Census Bureau is requesting funding to begin the full implementation of the American Community Survey (ACS) in 2003.  Since the ACS is intended to take the place of the decennial census “long form,” this workshop will serve as a forum to update the transportation community on the status of the ACS program, the outlook for implementation, and recent research efforts to begin the process of replacing the long form data with continuous measurement in transportation planning and research.  At the same time, this workshop is deigned to inform officials and policy makers of the needs and issues as seen by the transportation community.  Potential users of the ACS will be provided an opportunity to voice concerns, raise questions, and formulate a research agenda that will serve to ensure a smooth transition from the long form to the ACS.

Moderator Stacey Bricka, NuStats International
Part I:  Policy Updates

ACS Program Overview Nancy Gordon, Associate Director for Demographic Programs, U.S. Census 

Review of the OMB Process Susan Schechter, Statistician, Office of Management and Budget

ACS Needs: A State Perspective Catherine Lawson, Assistant Professor, State University of New York at Albany

A Metropolitan View: Looking Back from the Future (2012 to 2002) Chuck Purvis, Senior Transportation Planner, Metropolitan Transportation Commission, San Francisco Bay Area

Place of Work Data: It’s Not Just About Transportation Planning Ed Limoges, Chief Demographic Forecaster, Southeast Michigan Council of Governments

Part II: Technical Aspects

ACS Status Report Chip Alexander, Census Bureau
ACS Research Efforts Nancy Torrieri, Census Bureau 

DOT Related Research Elaine Murakami, Metropolitan Planner, Federal Highway Administration 

PART III:  Future Concerns for ACS

Moderated Discussion from the floor


